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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA, FORWARDING A NOTE FROM ITS GOVERNMENT REQUESTING THAT THE FOURTH MEETING OF MINISTERS AND HIGH AUTHORITIES OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT WITHIN THE FRAMEWORK 
OF CIDI BE RESCHEDULED TO THE FIRST QUARTER OF 2019
GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF

GUATEMALA

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.
Ref. NV-OEA-M12-No. 541-2018

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala presents its compliments to the Organization of American States – Secretariat for Access to Rights and Equity – with reference to the Fourth Meeting of Ministers and High Authorities of Social Development (IV REMDES), scheduled to take place from November 29-30, 2018, in Guatemala City.

In that connection,  the Permanent Mission of Guatemala is pleased to forward herewith a copy of Note  No. DS-2002-2018/CVFM/mjrm from Minister of Social Development Carlos Velásquez Monge to Ambassador Milagro Martínez, Representative of the Office of the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States in Guatemala.

In the Note, Minister Velásquez Monge states that, pursuant to the recommendations forwarded by the Department of Social Development (DSD) of the Organization of American States’ Secretariat for Access to Rights and Equity (SARE) and in keeping with the guidelines governing ministerial processes – and in keeping with the terms of the venue agreement to advance the process of organizing the meeting –  the aforementioned event is being rescheduled to be held during the first quarter of 2019, pending confirmation of the official date.

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Organization of American States – Secretariat for Access to Rights and Equity – renewed assurances of its highest and consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 30, 2018

To the

Secretariat for Access to Rights and Equity

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

c.c. Executive Secretariat for Integral Development

GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF

GUATEMALA

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C.

Guatemala City, October 25, 2018

Note No. DS-2002-2018/CFVM/mjrm

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency concerning the Organization of American States’ (OAS) Note No. NV/037-2018, received by email on October 18, 2018, regarding the proposal to change the dates for the Fourth Meeting of Ministers and High Authorities of Social Development (REMDES), which had been scheduled to take place November 28-29, 2018, in Guatemala.
In view of the foregoing, and pursuant to the recommendations forwarded by the Department of Social Development (DSD) of the Organization of American States’ Secretariat for Access to Rights and Equity (SARE) and, to fully comply with the guidelines governing ministerial processes – and with the terms of the venue agreement to advance the process of organizing the meeting – I would like to inform you that the aforementioned event is being rescheduled to be held during the first quarter of 2019, pending confirmation of the official date.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest and consideration.


Carlos Velásquez Monge


Minister of Social Development

Ambassador Milagro Martínez

Representative

Office of the General Secretariat 

  of the Organization of American States

Guatemala City

c.c. Archive
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